
Halkshill and Blairpark 20.03.2020 

 

Ground preparation has continued this week, the machines are working in the drier areas on site 

following the weather patterns this Spring.  

 

Further marking out is happening on site to ensure planting polygons are marked out ahead of 

machines accessing these areas on site.  

 

Quality is being controlled through the use of experienced operators on site and continual 

supervision of works. 

 


